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òòTIMES YOU DONõT REMEMBER WITH FRIENDS YOU CANõT FORGET!ó 
 

         Your Administrative Board!  
 

Operations Chairperson: 

Art Markart  

amisgm@aol.com 

 

Communications Chairperson: 

Bruce ñDocò Crandall 
bccrandall@aol.com 

 

Membership/Merchandise Chairperson: 

Tim Knobeloch 
halphbkd@suddenlink.net 

 

Events /Activities Chairperson: 

Cindy Morgan 
Ph4fun2@yahoo.com 

 

Finance Chairperson: 

Paul Eberle 
pauleberle@nc.rr.com 

Club members may submit photos and articles of concerts, events or just about everything 

else Buffett-esque for the newsletter. 

Questions?... Answers?          More information is at our website,  www.PHofNC.com. 

Meetings are the second Saturday of the month and held at Rally Point Sport Grill, 1837 N Harrison Ave. 

Cary, NC  

The Island Times is a monthly publication of the Parrot Heads of North Carolina Parrothead Club (PH of NC) a 

chartered chapter of Parrot Heads in Paradise (PHiP), the officially sanctioned organization blessed by the man 

himself; Jimmy Buffett.  
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So There. 
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aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ tǊŜȊΧ 
Hello Parrot Heads,  

For those of you who were unable to make it to the parade last weekend we missed seeing 
you, but we had a great turnout - about 75-80  members and friends - all dressed in our finest 
PH regalia heavily sprinkled with GREEN!  There were even a few pirates mixed in among us.  
The float itself turned our great - following the road from MargRALEIGHville to Key West, as 
we displayed the banner of our sponsored charities. A big THANK YOU goes out to the float 
committee for a job very well done. Donnie Howard and Chuck Brown gave us a fantastic 
performance of Buffett favorites, sprinkled with a few requests from the crowd, and really 
got everyone into a tropical attitude in a southern latitude. I think we were the only group 
with live music on the float. We even had people dancing in the street a great sight to see. As 
we marched past the Grand Stand, the local TV station acknowledged the club and 
announced to the crowd the list of charities we support and how we give back a lot of 
community service hours . Laura-Leigh was interviewed, and she gave details of our "party 
with a purpose" mantra. Great job L-L! 

 After returning to the staging area, members dispersed to bring the float to back to the 
Perillo's for dismantling and then headed to Rally Point to claim our home port turf for the 
after party celebration. About 25-30 members made the trip.  While all of us ate and drank to 
the occasion, some - who shall remain nameless, especially enjoyed some (many) shots of 
"Baby Guinness" - chocolate Patron and Baileys) in keeping with the Irish theme of the day.  
Our PH team drink Toast was recited many times between rounds, I think 7-8 times. By the 
end of the night the other bar patrons even knew the words by heart. A good time was had 
by all and most of all we all spent time together with our Pfamily and Pfriends. 

Art Markart 

President, PH of NC 

 

St Patôs Parade 2013. Pictures stolen from Liz, Kim and Laura Leigh! 

  



 

  

 

  

 

  

 


